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I support in-person voting only in Oregon because it provides a more secure method 

to protect our elections. With Oregon currently relying on mail-in voting—which can 

increase opportunities for fraud—shifting to in-person voting would help ensure 

integrity, accountability, and adherence to Federal requirements while strengthening 

our democratic process. 


